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PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

 
DATE: December 26, 2023 
TO:  Marc Hellman and Anna Kim 
FROM: Rose Pileggi 
SUBJECT: Verification of PacifiCorp (PAC or Company) UE 420 – Tariff Rates 

Effective January 1, 2024.  Compliance Filing Advice No. 23-021. 
 
In Order No. 23-404 (Order) in Docket No. UE 420 (entered October 27, 2023), the 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission or OPUC) adopted a contested 
stipulation resolving most of the issues regarding PacifiCorp’s 2024 Transition 
Adjustment Mechanism (TAM) and decided the outstanding issues. In response to that 
Order, PAC submitted its Compliance Filing Advice No. 23-021 on November 15, 2023, 
for rates effective, January 1, 2024. 
PacifiCorp’s Compliance Filing included the following:  

• Replacement sheets for affected Schedules. 
• Summary of NPC Updates from the November 8, 2023 Indicative Filing. 
• Description of NPC Updates. 
• Final Update to NPC Allocation—showing Oregon allocated NPC for 2024 to be 

$738.9 million. 
• Excel work papers in electronic format regarding rate spread, rate calculation, 

estimated rate impact, and monthly billing comparisons.  
Based upon analyses performed by Staff, I can affirm the accuracy of the Company’s 
filed tariff rates, effective January 1, 2024. 
Staff found no clerical error and no substantive errors in the tariff pages and finds these 
in compliance with Commission Order No. 23-404. 
 
Staff requests an acknowledgement letter be sent. 
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